October 2021

To City of Chicago Department of Human Resources (vaccineexemptions(@cityofchicago.org):

Please be advised that, pursuant to the Illinois Health Care Right of Conscience Act, 745 ILCS
70 (“Act”), I have a genuine and sincere wish to be exempt from the Police Department’s
vaccine mandate. This request is based on my deeply and sincerely held religious, moral, and/or
philosophical convictions that are based on belief in and relation to God, or which, though not so
derived, arises from a place my life that is parallel to that filled by God among adherents to
religious faiths. On the basis of my moral convictions, I do not believe that health and disease
should be controlled by vaccination, or, furthermore, that governments should coerce citizens
into receiving medical interventions. My refusal to accept a mandatory vaccine is not only
grounded in my conscience, but also sanctioned and permitted by this law.
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